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Senator Greg Baca Reintroduces Bipartisan Legislation 
Requiring Legislative Involvement for Governor’s 
Emergency Orders 

  
SANTA FE – Today, Senate Republican Leader, Senator Greg Baca (District 29-Bernalillo and 
Valencia), reintroduced legislation to require legislative involvement to renew or amend public 
health orders and emergency declarations. During the 2021 Legislative Session, an identical 
bill received bipartisan support, but ultimately died on the Senate Floor after Democratic 
leaders refused to give the bill a vote.  
  
“For more than two years, we have experienced firsthand the need for this legislation to rein in 
the executive and take back power for the people, said Senator Baca.  “We cannot be 
collectively steamrolled by the will of one individual. This pandemic has proven that without a 
check on her power, the governor will use every inch of authority to unilaterally establish, 
amend, and renew emergency declarations and public health orders. This is not a partisan 
issue—this is just good government. Democrats and Republicans agree the time has long past 
for the legislative branch to have a seat at the table when issuing such weighty decisions.”  
  
Under the proposed SB 196, legislative approval would be required for orders and declarations 
after 45 days. This approval would be done by Joint Resolution of the Legislature, or if the 
Legislature is not in Session, by a majority vote of the interim Legislative Council committee. 
The Legislative Council is comprised of Democratic and Republican members of the Senate and 
House of Representatives, and meets monthly when the Legislature is not in Session. 
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